ADJUTANT DIVISION
UNITED STATES ARMY DEPOT ACTIVITY
TROIS FONTAINES
APO US FORCES 09287

AEZNATF-AS 19 August 1965

SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation

TO: Mr Michel Tanguy
A&P Division
USADA-TF
APO US Forces 09287

1. During the period 3 through 6 fugust 1965, you were involved in
making charts for the briefing of General Andrew O'Meara, a task which
was in addition to your regular duties. During this time, it was necessary
to re-make many of the briefing charts several times, due to unforeseen
changes in plans.

2. I want to take this opportunity to personslly thank you for your
diligent effort in performing in such an outstanding menner under such
adverse conditions, i.e., a change in work area, changes in charts, and
the time limitation imposed.

3. A copy of this letter will be forwarded to the Civilian Personnel
Office for your personal records. Again, let me say thanks.

STANLEY M. FOSCUE
1/1:4 Aac
Adjutent



